
Greetings Parents and Guardians, 

All students will return to NBMS on Monday, September 11. Thank you for your flexibility. 

Please inform your student that Monday is cycle day 3 so please have your student know 

the name of their 1st period teacher. We will be having a brief assembly in the auditorium to 

re-establish expectations and students must sit with their 1st period teacher. 

The Renaissance Faire field trip permission slips and money are due Wednesday, September 

13 by 2:30 p.m. The cost of the field trip is $58, and the permission slip is attached. 

Suspended students will not be permitted to attend. If students are found to be 

insubordinate or do not follow directions, parents will be asked to purchase a ticket and 

accompany the student or the student will not be permitted to attend the field trip. Dr. 

Roberts has stressed to the students that if you cannot respect teachers and/or 

administration in the building, you will not be permitted to attend the field trip. When we 

go out in public, we are representing the Coatesville Area School District and this should be 

an organized, positive, fun, and educational experience. Unfortunately, once you pay, we 

cannot provide a refund. 

Fundraising money was due last Friday; however, we will collect money Monday 

morning.  

Picture Day:  Thursday, September 14 is picture day. Every student will get their picture 

taken for their ID.  Pictures can be ordered at mylifetouch.com with student ID or Picture 

Day ID EVTMXNC6D. 

Have a great Week! 

Dr. Roberts, Principal 

E-Mail Address; robertse@casdschools.org 

Phone Number: 610-383-3745 
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